
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the combine June / July edition of 

FISCH Bites, and Happy Father’s Day! We 

apologise for the lateness of this edition. Lots of 

great things have been happening at FISCH, with 

even more to come. As always, our Heavenly Father 

has been providing for all His children. Amen!  

 
 

Trip 2012 
This August a team of volunteers are heading 

out to Iringa to spend time with the FISCH 
staff and kids. The most exciting aspect of 

this visit is the FISCH Olympics which we will 
be running for the street kids, with events 
such as sack race, shot put, 100m sprint, 

football and basketball, and more. 
Please pray that the team will be a blessing 
to both children and staff in Iringa, and for 

safe travels. 
If you would like to donate items, awards or 

money towards this event, please email FISCH 
at the address to the right. 

Website 
 

The new website 
has been launched! 
www.gofisch.org 

This site is still 
under construction 

but it is coming 
along well. Please 

tell a friend or 
feature the website 

link in your 
facebook or twitter 
statement as FISCH 

relies on word of 
mouth for support! 

Any feedback or 
suggestions would 
be welcomed and 

valued – email 
richandlissiegerke@ 

yahoo.co.uk. 
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… let us run with perseverance the race marked out for us, fixing our 

eyes on Jesus, the pioneer and perfecter of faith… - Heb 12:1-2 

June / July 2012 

SawaSawa Ammendments 
Apologies! In the May Bites we said that the 

FISCH Street Stars were performing alongside a 
band called Sowa Sowa. Well actually the band 
is SawaSawa Afro Band, a band comprising of 
our very own FISCH kids! Well done to them! 

http://www.gofisch.org/

